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The Public Servants Association (PSA), representing more than 245 000 public-sector employees, congratulates 
Advocate Andy Mothibi, Head of the Special Investigating Unit (SIU), on his appointment as Chairperson of the 
Association of Anti-Corruption Agencies in Commonwealth Africa. 
 
This esteemed appointment is a fitting acknowledgement of Advocate Mothibi’s steadfast dedication to ethical 
leadership, integrity, and the fight against corruption. His new role not only reflects his achievements and brings 
pride to the SIU and the broader South African public service, showcasing the caliber of leadership South African 
institutions continue to produce. 
 
The PSA is confident that Advocate Mothibi will bring strength and vision to the Association, driving efforts to 
enhance transparency and accountability throughout the region. The PSA applauds this significant milestone and 
wishes Advocate Mothibi success as he takes on this important continental responsibility. 
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